Hello, Brothers and Sisters! Happy New Year! We hope your
holiday season has gone well and been beneficial.

For the past two weeks, we have been on a holiday break. During
the first week, we visited family in Middle Tennessee. During
our visit, we had the opportunity to visit three congregations
that support us, two of which I had the opportunity to preach
at. Also, during our visit, my wife began experiencing some
moderate pain in her teeth due to her wisdom teeth growing in at
an angle; the day after we got back to Johnson City, she had all
four of her wisdom teeth removed. She has been recovering well
and is still sore. Please pray that she continues to recover.

Savannah is now four months old and has developed some new
skills. Since the last update, she has gotten significantly more
vocal; she babbles constantly. I imagine she will be talking in
no time. Also, she has learned to roll over on her own; she is
still getting the hang of it but is getting there. She loves
standing up. She has also begun teething And has hit sleep
regression; I'm sure many of you parents can sympathize with
this experience. All in all, she is doing wonderful.

This Quarter has gone very well. Greek continues to be a
significant time sink and challenge, but I enjoy it more than I
thought. Savannah probably knows as many Greek words as she does
English; I often do the vocabulary reviews while holding her.
I'm looking forward to getting into the Verb System next
quarter.

With this Quarter coming to a close in a few weeks, so will my
first year. We appreciate all the support so far; your prayers,
cards, emails, texts, and calls mean much more to us than you
know. It is extremely uplifting. We could not do this without
you all.

Next quarter will be exciting! In addition to an excellent
selection of classes, we will have our annual lectureship
meeting on April 6th through 9th (see flyer attached below). The
most exciting part is that four full-time students are joining,
for a total of twelve full-time students. If anyone you know is
interested in attending, please send them our way. We would love
to speak with them. Distance learning is also available for



those looking to deepen their studies. The time requirements and

workload are adjusted appropriately. The flyer is attached as
well.

As always, thank you again for all you do. Thank you for your
partnership and support. We look forward to visiting those we
did not get to see on this last break.

Please contact me at nathanhuntertatelgmail.com if you have any
questions or would like to schedule a time for me to preach.

In His Service, Nathan, Sierra, and Savannah Tate.

TRI-CITIES SCHOOL OF PREACHING & CHRISTIAN DEVELOPMENT

Spring Quarter

DISTANCE LEARNING

February 4*-April 1+ GROW IN KNOWLEDGE

e,
m All classes have tuition covered. Join with other Christians eager to learn more of God’s Word.

CHALLENGE YOUR FAITH

Scan to Apply

OPEN TO ALL
Time: Tuesday, 7-9PM ET
Old Testament Survey Instructor: David B. Jones
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Time: Tuesday. 7-9PM ET
Instructor: Meghan Stewart
Place: TCSOP&CD
1162 Hwy 91
Elizabethton, TN 37643

D U C A T I O N tcsopchristiandevelopment@gmail.com

423-474-2622 | schoolofpreaching.com



mailto:nathanhuntertate@gmail.com

